
 

 

 

09/03/2018  

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

As usual, this week has been really busy and we’ve done lots of exciting things. We 

have been busy making Mother’s Day cards and enjoyed sharing what we love about 

our mummies.   

Thank you for helping your child prepare for world book day. We loved all the 

costumes and had a great time sharing our favourite stories and book characters!  

It has been cold again this week but we have still enjoyed using the outdoor space 

and have especially liked making mud pie, leaf soup and stick stew using a range of 

natural items from around the nursery garden. 

In our groups this week some of us have been learning about 2D and 3D shapes and 

sorting these into different categories. We have also been comparing heights and 

talked about who is the tallest and who is the shortest in our group. We are 

continuing our phase 1 phonics and are getting really good at hearing some initial 

sounds in words.  

The children have decided they would like a shop for their new role play this half 

term. Please could you bring in any empty packaging/bottles for us to use. Please 

also remember to share any Wow! moments on tapestry, or complete a paper copy, 

if you get chance.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Freshfield Nursery School team  

What have we been up to 

this week?  
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